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ANNOUNCEMENT 

Due to a recent policy change the Canadian Plant Disease Survey 
will no longer accept articles relating to the evaluation of new 
materials for disease control. Papers of this nature should be 
submitted either to the Pesticide Research Report, or if the research 
content is deemed sufficient, to a refereed journal. 
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